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Student- Run Pro Bono 
Clinic Newsletter

M ay/ June
WELCOME TO THE 2018 MAY/JUNE NEWSLETTER FROM THE 

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL THERAPY'S STUDENT-RUN PRO BONO 
CLINIC

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS! 
Any donation is greatly appreciated. You can help contribute to our funds by going to:

https://umarket.utah.edu/ugive/index.php?gift_id=68&special=%20Midvale%20Clinic%20HE23467-40165

Learn more about us!
Visit  our  websit e at : 
http://health.utah.edu/physical-therapy-athletic-training/patient-
clinics/student-run-pro-bono/
We?re on Tw it t er ! You can follow us at @UofUProBonoPT
Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/uofuprobonopt

Our Mission:
Our mission is to provide quality physical therapy 
services to underserved and underinsured 
individuals in the greater Salt Lake area, and to 
enhance the educational experience of University of 
Utah physical therapy students through 
community-engaged learning.

Included in this issue:
- Research & Outcomes Annual Report 2017-2018
- Accomplishments in the last pro bono year
- New board member spotlight
- Patient review 
- Thank you to all who have volunteered and donated
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"Service through therapy"


